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United States Nuclear Regulatory
Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

RE: 10 CFR Part 71

Gentlemen:

In response to your letter dated fpril 27, 1979 and in
accordance with Appendix E of 10 CFR Part 71, enclosed please
find seven (7) copies of Consolidated X-Ray Service Corporation's
revised appiication for our Quality Assurance (QA) Program.

Should you have any questions or need additional i~formation,
please contact me.

Sincerely,
Consolidated X-Ray Service Corp.

PN TN =

Robert F. Cullington -
Asst. Radiation Safety Director
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